
7th July 2021 

Dates for your diary   

12/07/2021             Year 6 Hilltop trip (12-16 July 2021) 

19/07/2021        PTFA non school uniform day 

21/07/2021            Year 6 Leaver’s service 2.45pm  21/07/2021 Last day of term  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware, the government has announced a range of measures to do with 
schools some of which, such as the scrapping of bubbles, comes into place on 19th July.  As a 
school, however, we will not be scrapping our bubbles before the end of term and we will 
continue with the actions that we are currently taking to make our school as safe as we can.   

The opening up of bubbles at present would create a greater risk and we would potentially have 
to send even more children home should we have a positive case as children are currently still 
expected to self-isolate when they have been in contact with a person who has the virus.  From 
16th August, the government have said that children under 18 will not need to isolate if they 
have been in contact with a positive case. 

I will be writing to you in more detail before the end of the term with some of our plans for 
September but, as always, these plans will always be dependent upon further government 
guidance.   

Thank you for your continued support; it has been really appreciated in what has been a really 
difficult time for everyone. 

Finally, end of year reports will be coming home next Thursday for all classes apart from Hazel 
Class. We will send their reports home on Monday 19th July following their return from their 
residential at Hilltop. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

 

PTFA ICEPOP FRIDAY 
The PTFA will be selling ice pops after school for 20p. Please 
have the correct change  so we can all social distance. Enjoy!  

PTFA Non school uniform day Monday 19th July  

The PTFA have organised a non school uniform day rather than ask for tombola prizes this 
year. Please send your child in with a donation of £1 all proceeds to PTFA funds! 

We are very much looking forward to a new school 
meal provider, Ideal School Meals, from 
September. 
Please see the online registration being sent 
separately by parent pay. 



Maple class made delicious sandwiches for an omnivore, after 
learning about herbivores and carnivores from the story 
‘Tyrannosaurus Drip’. 

Rowan class have been pond dipping in Science, they’ve found a 
newt, leeches, water snails and a dragon fly nymph! 

 

 

The climbing wall was a huge success, 
the children had a great time!  


